
Dear parents,  

  

A reminder that Wednesday 25th January 2023 is Class Photo Day.  

  

If your child has PE on this day, they will do it in their School Uniform.  

  

However, if your child is doing any of the following activities at lunchtime or after-school, 

please ensure they have the kit listed: 

  

1. Year 3/4 Brazilian Soccer Club – a change of trainers to put on after-school 

2. Year 5/6 MK Basketball Club – a change of trainers to put on at lunch or  after-school 

3. Year 5/6 Hockey @ Giles Brook School – PE Kit to change into at Lunchtime (shin 

pads can be put on after-school) 

  

Thank you for your support. 

  

Mr Saville. 

 


